
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

NEWSLETTER
Archbishop Hutton's VC Primary School 



  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 1840
Hutton : 2118
Senset : 1961

Washington : 2149

 May
WC Monday 22: Electricity Themed Science Week 
Thursday 25: Science Projects exhibition (1pm)
                            Science lessons drop in (1:30pm)
                            Celebration Assembly (2:30pm)
Friday 26: INSET DAY

June
Monday 5: Bikeability Level 3 - Y6
Friday 9: Teddy and Tombola own clothes day
Thursday 15: Class 4 to Slave Trade Exhibition 
Tuesday 20: Sports Day
Tuesday 27: Back up Sports Day
Thursday 29: Skateboards and Scooters
Friday 30: Bottle Tombola own clothes day

July
Friday 7: Summer Social (4pm - 6pm)
Thursday 13: Leaver's Play (6pm)
Monday 17: End of year reports sent to parents
Tuesday 18: Leaver's Pizza and Rounders (4pm)
Wednesday 19: Leavers Assembly (2pm) and End of
School Year. 

Team PointsFriday 17 May 2023

Dates and Events

Writing: Eliza Fairclough
Maths: Rose Parnell
Learner: Erin Singleton

Writing: Elsie Hill
Maths: Mia Postlethwaite
Learner: Amelie Taylor

Writing: Cameron Slaughter

Maths: Scarlett Gonter
Learner: Oliver Robinson

Writing: Sam Price
Maths: Silas Raine
Learner: Laurence Stallard

Well done SENSET

LEARNERSLEARNERSLEARNERS

CLASS 1CLASS 1CLASS 1

CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

CLASS 4CLASS 4CLASS 4CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3

WHAT A WONDERFUL
WEDNESDAY 

What a joy it was to be in school on Wednesday. Across
the school, children were engaged in exciting creative
and interactive activities. 

Class Three Ukulele Lessons
Class Three are now four weeks into their ukulele lessons
and are progressing really well. They are mastering the
holding of the instruments, fingering the cords and
playing together. It is a challenge and they doing well. 

Thanks to everyone who
brought in a contribution to
the termly Friday Foodbank
collection. It will go a long way
to helping people in need.



Your School Lottery 







Your School Lottery is a weekly lottery that raises
money for school. Tickets cost as little as £1 a
week. Each ticket consists of 6 numbers between
0 and 9 and every Saturday night there is a draw
when a 6 digit winning combination will be
picked. There is also a guaranteed winner from
each school every Saturday.  From every £1 ticket
sold 40p goes to schools across the UK. 
To join visit:  yourschoollottery.co.uk

The Friends of Archbishop Hutton’s School Association
are a group of volunteers who meet once a term to plan
fund raising events. All the money raised at events like
the Christmas Fayre and the Easter Bingo goes straight
back into school. In recent months we have purchased
new reading books, contributed to the coaches for the
Christmas pantomime trip and the rejuvenation of the
school pond. We are always overwhelmed with the
support the school community gives us at events and for
this we are truly grateful. Here are some other ways that
you can be involved with supporting school. 

Support our Summer Social
We are always grateful for donations of:
• Tombola, Raffle prizes 
• Teddys and bottles
• Volunteers to set up and pack away
• Stalls that sell crafts
• Pre-loved uniform in good condition
• Pre-loved toys in good conditions
• Come and have a great time supporting the
school

Class Two Made Scarecrows

Class Three and Four  Lego Day

Class Two continued the Wonderful Wednesday theme by
working with villagers to make scarecrows for the Open
Gardens event. They thought hard about their designs and
used lots of craft skills to make their fantastic scarecrows. You
can see more of them on the school gallery on the website. 

Class Three and Four contributed to Wonderful
Wednesday through their work with the Lego
Man. The activities kicked off our Science Week
with an exploration of electricity and STEM
engineering. Class Three built buildings, then
made electrical circuits to light them up. Class
Four made fairground models using Lego, then
programmed the computer to make the fair rides
work. It was an excellent example of team work
and real life learning. 


